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Welcome to our New Family 
We would like to welcome Rebecca, Cameron, Matilda and Jasmine to our school community. Matilda 
has joined our Year 3 class and has settled into her new school already. 
 
Class News  
100 Days of School! 
Last Thursday as a school we celebrated Kindergarten’s hundredth day of school. We looked at some 
photographs from 1917 and discussed what had stayed the same and what had changed over the last 
100 years. Students wrote a short piece about what they think their life may look like when they are 
100 years old. Using cotton wool and scrapbooking materials they created a self-portrait to match 
their ideas. We culminated our celebration with some cupcakes at recess and a team 100 word 
challenge! 
Thank you Miss Ryan for baking the yummy cupcakes for us! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MAMA and Botanical Gardens Excursion 
It was a glorious and fun filled day yesterday on our whole school excursion to MAMA and the Albury 
Botanical Gardens. We started the excursion with Hannah from MAMA who gave us a thorough tour 
of the art gallery. We viewed the work of various Australian Artists and learnt a lot about their unique 
style in creating their artworks. We also got to view some artwork done by our primary students who 
were involved with the Nguram-gang/Home Art program.  
Students were also very lucky to be given a t-shirt each for being involved in the program and for 
visiting the gallery. 

Dates for your Diary 
September 2017  

Friday 22nd  Last day Term 3 

October  

Monday 9th  Students Return to School 

Friday 20th  Super 8’s Cricket 

Term 3   |   Week 10 



 

 

We then walked to the Albury Botanical Gardens to have lunch. It was a beautiful sunny day and we 
thoroughly enjoyed our time at the gardens. The photos featured in today’s newsletter, clearly shows 
how much fun everyone had with the games that Jaz and Chloe had organised! The treasure hunt 
that Linda organised was also a hit!             
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 

CWA Learning Presentations 
We had a visit from the Country Women’s Association today and they were very impressed with the 
children’s learning about Nepal. Each year CWA nominates a country for local schools to study. This 
year’s country is Nepal. The ladies were given a passport each and they went around to the different 
Nepalese cities which our students had set up.  
The students then shared their learning with the CWA ladies and helped them locate each city in their 
passport as well as stamping and signing their visas. We then had our Nepalese lunch with the ladies. 
 
 

 
Woolworths Earn and Learn 
Thank you to those families who have been collecting the Earn and Learn stickers and 
thank you Tena for supporting us at the Corowa store.  We collected 13680 stickers which 
will enable us to receive some wonderful resources for our school. 
 
Learning Awards  
  
Jai – For focusing and offering thoughtful contributions during maths 
groups.  
 
Alex – For his focus and interest to achieve his best in Maths. 
 
 
 


